
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
15.06.25 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing with the final update of the 2025 exam season, as Monday 16th June marks the start of the final 
week of exams for our Year 11 students. 
 
Timetable for Week Commencing Monday 16th June 
 
Monday 16th June 
All students should arrive at school at normal time and attend tutor time, wearing full school uniform or 
Alsop PE Kit. 
 
Period 1 & 2  9:00 am students will be brought down by their tutors to the exam venues 

GCSE Science Trilogy Physics Paper 2 
 

Period 3   Students who study Music and Spanish will have a booster class 
Lunch    Lunch will be available for students studying Music and Spanish  
Period 4  1:00pm students should make their way to the Hall after lunch 

GCSE Music Exam 
Period 4  Spanish Booster class 
 
At 10:45 the gate will be opened for students to leave the school site after their Science Trilogy Physics 
Paper 2 Exam unless they have Music or Spanish Booster Class. These two booster sessions are available to 
students who want to revise in school and have access to their class teacher. Music students will be 
expected to attend their booster class before their examination in the afternoon. 
 
Students who remain onsite for the Spanish booster class will be allowed off site at either 12:30 or 2:00pm. 
Students completing their Music exam will be dismissed from the school site as soon as their exam finishes. 
 
Tuesday 17th June 
Only students who study Spanish should arrive at school at normal time and attend tutor time, wearing full 
school uniform or Alsop PE Kit  
 
Students studying Spanish will be taken to the exam venues at 9:00am 
GCSE Spanish Writing Exam 
 
Students will be dismissed from the school site as soon as their Spanish Writing Exam is finished. 
 
Wednesday 18th June – Year 11 Leavers Assembly 
Students should arrive via Student Services at the Walton Village entrance by 9:30am. The assembly will last 

approximately one hour and students will leave through the same entrance at 10:30am, marked by a special 

guard of honour. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Students are expected to attend in full school uniform or may wear plain black PE bottoms with an Alsop PE 

top. To mark the occasion, they are welcome to bring a spare shirt to be signed by friends and staff during the 

event. Please note that students wearing non-uniform clothing will not be permitted to attend, so we kindly  

ask for your support in ensuring they follow this guidance. 

 

The assembly will be a chance for students and staff to reflect on their time at Alsop, share memories and 

celebrate this important milestone together. We hope as many students as possible will join us for this 

memorable event. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
N Bruns  

Miss N Bruns 
Vice Principal  
Student Outcomes  
 


